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Chemicals Americas, Inc.
September  20, 2011

Alexander Ryan-Bond 

Environmental Associate 

Ozone Transport Commission 

444 North Capitol St., NW, Suite 638 

Washington, DC 20001 

arbond@otcair.org

Subject: Additional comment on the OTC Model Rule for Solvent Degreasing. 

Dear Mr. Ryan-Bond:
AGC recognizes the arduous tasks that OTC undertook to update the 2001 solvent rule, and supports the findings of the OTC.  
We would like to share the following comment in regards to small quantity users of solvent. 

Small quantity users can be niche applications, small businesses, or transitional applications from Research-and-Development to production.    We would support a small quantity exemption for users of a limited amount of solvent where the ideal use scenario is not yet known, where the ideal equipment is not available, or the financial burden is too great.   Some air districts have regulations in place that limit this volume to 5 gallons per month, while others limit this exemption to 100 gallons per year.  We feel that these volume limits are reasonable, and encourage OTC to consider such an exemption. 
We thank the OTC for allowing us to comment, and look forward to continuing this dialogue.
Warmest Regards;

David A. Ferguson

Business Manager

AGC Chemicals Americas, Inc.

Exton, PA 19341

DFerguson@AGCChem.com
610-423-8113 
